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Hart County Board of Commissioners

Called Joint Meeting with City of Hartwell

and HCWSUA 

Minutes

February 3, 2011
6:00 p.m.

The Hart County Board of Commissioners met at 6:00 p.m. at the Hart County Literacy Center in a joint meeting with the City of Hartwell and the HCWSUA .  All BOC members were in attendance.  

The purpose of this meeting was to discuss the proposed water agreement between the City of Hartwell and the HCWSUA.  
There was considerable discussion on the issues needing to be addressed by the HCWSUA and the City of Hartwell.  The parties agreed to continue to work together to resolve a water agreement.  The first step will be to perform an analysis of the two systems to determine how much water can be delivered to the HCWSUA system by the City of Hartwell.  

The amount of water will also have to take into consideration the effect on the water quality of the remaining HCWSUA system.  The HCWSUA system has been designed around the City of Hartwell’s system based on the past relationship between the two parties.  

The City of Hartwell agreed to sign a temporary extension of the existing SDS to 1.1.12 to allow the City of Hartwell and the HCWSUA more time to finalize a water agreement between the two parties.
